
 
 

March 2020 
YMC CO., LTD. 

 

Notice for discontinuation of the Cartridge Holder Set 

 

Dear Valued Customers,  

 

Thank you for using YMC products 

This is to inform you that we will discontinue the (analytical) Cartridge Holder Set for YMC 

guard cartridges due to difficulty in procurement of a column coupler, which is a component of 

the Cartridge Holder Set. We are going to sell the cartridge holder without the column coupler 

from the effective date. Details of this change are described below. There is no change in 

structure and specifications of the cartridge holder itself. Therefore, the guard cartridge columns 

that you may have in hand can be continuously used. 

Should you have any question regarding this matter, please contact your local YMC office. 

We would appreciate your understanding and continued business with you. 

 

 

 
1. Products concerned: 

・ Cartridge Holder Set that includes one cartridge holder and one column coupler will 
be discontinued. 
 

Product Name Product number 

Cartridge Holder Set (for 10 mm length) XPGCH-Q1 

Cartridge Holder Set (for 20 mm length) XPGCH-Q2 

 
 
 

・ Cartridge Holder that includes one cartridge holder (only) will be introduced after the 
discontinuation of the Cartridge Holder Set 
 

Product Name Product number 

Cartridge Holder (for 10 mm length) XPGCHP1 

Cartridge Holder (for 20 mm length) XPGCHP2 

 
 
 

2. Effective date: March 31, 2020 

(*while stocks last. Date may subject to change.) 

 


